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Dear Parents,  
 
Christmas seems so far away now but there are lovely 
memories for us all of the Christmas celebrations and the Pre 
School concert. Chinese New Year has also been celebrated 
and Pre School made dragons and a rooster – they loved 
watching a video of a Chinese Dragon Dance.  
The children have had such fun with all the art and craft 
activities which have been linked to changes in the 
environment. They have created some beautiful work which is 
displayed in the rooms. We have talked about the weather 
and some children are still hoping for snow! 
 
Starting our Diary of Events for this year, coming up in 
March will be:  
Music and Parent Coffee mornings with Little Larks. 
March 15th (Wednesday) - Pre School, 9.45-11.00am  
March 22nd (Wednesday) – Tweenies, 9.45-11.00am 
 
We are very happy to introduce and welcome both Sandra and 
Emma to our staff. They will be working mainly with Babies 
and Tweenies.    
 
Happy Birthday in January and February to:  

 
 
Juan, Wahaab, Joshua, Leonor, Aarmaan, Abigail, George, Isla 
Rose, Michael, Abigail, Carys and Nathan. 
                             

 

 
We have been 

looking at heart 
shapes and the 

colour red 


